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You are invited to  
The REACH HI Webinar Series 

 

 

May 25th 2pm-3pm (EST) – Why Evaluation is Important to 
REACH? 

Presented by:  Latrice Rollins PhD, MSW, Morehouse School of Medicine Assistant Director of Evaluation 
and Institutional Assessment, Prevention Research Center and Peter Baltrus, Ph.D., Morehouse School 
of Medicine Associate Professor, Community Health and Preventive Medicine 
 
 
Registration URL: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/135301885601508355 
 
 

 
 

For More Information Contact: Calvin McAllister at 

(404)752-1098 or via email: cmcallister@msm.edu.   
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